From: abrahamsd@parliament.uk <abrahamsd@parliament.uk>

Sent: 12 October 2021 12:48

To: Harry Catherall < Harry. Catherall@oldham.gov.uk >

Subject: OMBC Resolution - Peak District National Park (Case Ref: DA43529)

Dear Harry

Thank you for sending me a copy of your recent letter to EFRA Secretary George Eustice regarding the Peak District National Park (Your Ref: Council – Peak District National Park).

I appreciate you taking the time to make me aware of the Council's concerns on this issue and would appreciate sight of the Ministerial reply you receive.

With best wishes

Debbie

Debbie Abrahams FFPH
Member of Parliament
Oldham East and Saddleworth

Parliamentary Office:

House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

Oldham Office:

9 Church Lane Oldham OL1 3AN

Tel: 0161 624 4248 (Oldham) 0207 219 1041 (London)

Email: <u>abrahamsd@parliament.uk</u>

Website: www.debbieabrahams.org.uk

Twitter: Debbie_abrahams